
     August Grounds Meeting 

Members Present      
Dorothy Darden       Sybil Hewitt                                            Carolyn Beeson 
Donna Fererra                                Carol Barber ( board liason)     
Becky Spedden                               Diane Nicholes 
 
 
Members Absent 
Larry Alverez 

1. Discussed homeowner concern about private trees blocking the light from street lights. 
This is not a responsibility of the grounds.  Will suggest to homeowner that they may 
want to write a concern form to the board  

2. Discussed invoices that may have originated because of the new fence installation.  
Grounds members will divide up the invoices and contact homeowners as to the origin 
of the problem. 

3. Shades Nursery has been contacted to design and contribute plants to the front urn in 
return for a free ad in the Bella Buzz.  The feasibility of this will be looked into by Diane 
Nichols and other committee members. 

4. Rusticscapes contract was reviewed, revised and finalized.  It will be sent to the board 
for discussion in September. 

5. The line items in the grounds budget was reviewed and discussed. Changes in the way 
invoices are approved were discussed.  Irrigation invoices that may have been caused by 
the fence company are to be given to a grounds comm. member and the committee 
member will contact the  homeowner for information.  Other questionable invoices will 
also be investigated before approval. 


